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The following is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary Tillerson spoke today with Turkish Foreign Minister Mevlut
Cavusoglu. Secretary Tillerson conveyed to the Foreign Minister his profound
concern over the detentions of Turkish national employees of our diplomatic
mission to Turkey and of several American citizens. Secretary Tillerson
emphasized the importance of transparency in the accusations made by the
Turkish government and the need for the Turkish government to present the
evidence behind these accusations. Secretary Tillerson and Foreign Minister
Cavusoglu agreed the two sides would remain in close contact to address U.S.
concerns about these detentions.
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